(1 about 1 pproduction (1 about 1 pproduction)						
Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
1	2	3	4	5	6	7
Service at San Luis Care Center – 2pm		A.A. Meeting – 6pm	Women's Bible Study – 10:30am Youth small group in Gustine Worship Prac. 5pm Prayer & Video Study here at 6pm	Take Bible to school day Good News Club at Von Renner 3 – 4pm Men's Group – 7pm		
8	9 Columbus Day	10	11	12	13	14
		See 10/03	Women's Bible Study – 10:30am Youth small group in Newman Worship Prac. 5pm Prayer & Video Study here at 6pm	Good News Club at Von Renner 3 – 4pm Men's Group – 7pm		Child Evangelism Fundraiser – 11am to 1pm
15	16	17	18	19	20	21
Finance Com. Mtg. after AM service		See 10/03	Women's Bible Study – 10:30am Worship Prac. 5pm Prayer & Video Study here at 6pm CMC Meeting 7pm	See 10/12		Operation Christmas Child Training – 9am to Noon
22	23	24	25	26	27	28
Pastor Appreciation Potluck after AM service Youth trip to Corn Maze	Pastor's Conference in Clovis, CA	CSBC Annual Mtg. in Clovis See 10/03	Women's Bible Study – 10:30am Worship Prac. 5pm Quarterly Family Meeting here at 6pm	See 10/05		Youth Activity to be announced
29	30	31 Halloween				
NO Evening Programs CVBA Annual Mtg. – 5pm Dinner; 6pm Meeting; in Hilmar		See 10/03	OCC GIFT FOR October IS: Letter & Photo	Letter & Photo October		Every Sunday: 9:45am Bible Study 11am Worship 6pm Pastor's Bible Study and Youth (check your calendar)

October 2023

Email us at: info@fbcnewman.org

910 R St. / PO Box 759, Newman, CA 95360 / (209) 862-2393 / Pastor Tim Rempel (209) 602-2492

We have an exciting new ministry beginning this month. Six members of our church family are going to be participating in a "Good News Club" on Wednesday afternoons at the Von Renner Elementary School. Please be in prayer for this local outreach.

On Sunday mornings in October, we will be studying Paul's letter to the **Colossians**. Paul encouraged them to "Continue in Christ." We need to apply this challenge to our own lives. On October 22nd, we will have a potluck right after the AM Worship Service. Please come and bring something to share.

On October 29th, we will have a special pulpit guest. He is a pastor from the Baptist Convention of Kenya. You will not want to miss this opportunity to hear what God is doing there.

This month, we are planning to complete our Sunday evening studies of the book of **Hebrews**. On October 22nd, we will have a one-night study of the Old Testament book of **Obadiah**. "The Day of the Lord is Near" will be our theme. CMC has cancelled the evening service for Sunday, October 29th. Several people will be attending the Annual Meeting of our Association in Hilmar on that evening.

Dale Navarrete, Miriam and I will be your messengers at the California Southern Baptist Convention in Clovis from October 23rd through October 25th.

On Wednesday nights we will continue watching the video series "Walking with God in the Desert." On October 25th at 6pm we will have our Quarterly family meeting. Come and hear reports of what God is doing here at this Church and in our Convention.

Our church has many fall activities for you to participate in. We hope that you will take advantage of them.

"Blessed be The Name of God forever and ever, for wisdom and might are His. And He changes the times and seasons; He removes kings and raises up kings; He gives wisdom to the wise and knowledge to those who have understanding." Daniel 2:20-21

Dear Church Family,

I love Autumn, God gave us the Sun and the Moon to determine and control the seasons, and this is my favorite one! I can't tell you exactly why but it is the feeling of change in the air; knowing that winter is coming and summer is over. It couldn't be that October is my birthday month? I leave that for you to figure out.

I am excited for the activities we will be having soon! Our youth will be starting small groups in each city, attending a corn maze to enjoy the season, and gearing up for our youth conference in Temecula CA in November. I want to really encourage our families to send their youth to the Ignition youth conference as it is a fantastic opportunity to worship and grow with other youth. We enjoy the traveling and eating at restaurants, seeing new sights and getting to spend time together as a youth department. It will be a great time! Don't miss out!

Our Good news club will begin in October at Von Renner school here in Newman! Pray for this exciting ministry as we get into the community and meet lots of Boys and Girls in our schools. If your elementary child doesn't attend Von Renner, they can still attend; just check your child in at the office and make sure the permission slip is filled out. Pray for this wonderful ministry as we begin!

I praise God for his many blessings, and look forward to all He has in store for us!

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer

Pastor Tim Rempel